Sonja Birr

From:

David Soeldner

Sent:

Wednesday, November 30, 2016 10:54 AM

To: Cc: Chad Scheinoha Dan Koski; Sonja Birr

Subject:

RE: Walkabout at Lower Schuette Park

Chad,

That sounds find to me. Sonja, can you please add it to the agenda for the December meeting?

Thanks,

Dave Soeldner | Alderman, District 8 | City of Manitowoc | 920-629-6444 | www.manitowoc.org

From: Chad Scheinoha

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 11:59 AM

To: David Soeldner Cc: Dan Koski

Subject: FW: Walkabout at Lower Schuette Park

Dave,

Would you like an update of proposed work on the Ice age trail at Lower Schuette Park for spring 2017? If not that is fine too. Let me know.

Chad J. Scheinoha

City of Manitowoc, Dept. of Public Infrastructure (Park, Cemetery, Lift Bridge and Electrical Operations) Mobile (920)374-0402 Office (920)686-6512 www.manitowoc.org http://www.manitowoc.org

From: Dan Koski

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 11:54 AM

To: Chad Scheinoha Cc: Sonja Birr

Subject: RE: Walkabout at Lower Schuette Park

Sure, as long as Dave is OK with it.

Dan Koski, PE Director of Public Infrastructure City of Manitowoc 900 Quay Street Manitowoc, WI 54220

dkoski@manitowoc.org<mailto:dkoski@manitowoc.org>

www.manitowoc.org<http://www.manitowoc.org/>

phone: (920) 686-6910 fax: (920) 686-6906

From: Chad Scheinoha

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 11:16 AM

To: Dan Koski Cc: Sonja Birr

Subject: FW: Walkabout at Lower Schuette Park

Dan,

Can we look at adding this to the PI agenda?

Chad J. Scheinoha

City of Manitowoc, Dept. of Public Infrastructure (Park, Cemetery, Lift Bridge and Electrical Operations) Mobile (920)374-0402 Office (920)686-6512 www.manitowoc.org

From: Chad Scheinoha

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 11:16 AM

To: 'Cheryl Gorsuch'; Dan Mitchell; Ken Schoenike; Bruce Berres; Dolly McNulty; Tim Malzhan; Brad Crary

Subject: RE: Walkabout at Lower Schuette Park

Thanks Cheryl,

It was great to meet with you a couple weeks ago. I will look at giving an update to our committee of thoughts/plans in spring for this area. I will also keep you and the below people in mind for our input meeting with our park planning consultant. I would expect schedule a meeting before the first of the year, but as now we don't have one scheduled.

I will be in touch.

Chad J. Scheinoha

City of Manitowoc, Dept. of Public Infrastructure (Park, Cemetery, Lift Bridge and Electrical Operations) Mobile (920)374-0402 Office (920)686-6512 www.manitowoc.org

From: Cheryl Gorsuch [mailto:cherylgorsuch@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2016 1:11 PM

To: Chad Scheinoha; Dan Mitchell; Ken Schoenike; Bruce Berres; Dolly McNulty; Tim Malzhan; Brad Crary

Subject: Walkabout at Lower Schuette Park

Chad, Bruce, Ken, Lee (city councilman) and I met at Lower Schuette Park to discuss options for a reroute of the trail. The large hill with uneven, high, steps and the opposite side with a rain run-off problems were the concerns. A possible switch back and a walk along a ridge offers a solution to the steps. The side with the drainage problem has several solutions: 1. fix the run-off flow by removing the railroad ties that hold the water on the trail. 2. Reroute the trail on either side of the existing trail.

Chad has indicated that the city is in the process of a major planning objective to connect several of the city trails. For example, a bridge over the river to connect to Manitou Park with Schuette Park is one possibility. He would like the IATA

involved in the planning process. I suggested that Tim and either Kevin or Brad should also attend since the connections could affect the route of the IAT through Manitowoc.

Chad these are the staff members who should be contacted about the upcoming planning meeting.

Tim Malzhan: tim@iceagetrail.org (Director of Trail Operations)

Brad Crary: brad@iceagetrail.org (Special Projects coordinator)

Kevin Thusius: kevin@iceagetrail.org (Director of Land Conservation)

The Lakeshore Chapter is hoping to begin work at Schuette Park in the spring. Happy Trails, Cheryl